	January 23, 2017	April 24, 2017	June 26, 2017
--	------------------	----------------	---------------

BOARD OF EDUCATION GOAL:			
Create and Develop Legislative Agenda and Action Plan (Outreach Plan for legislators. Board Members meet twice per year with assigned legislators and report back each time to the Board and Community.)	(report delayed due to snowstorm) February 27th Report - The Board has met with elected officials at all government levels. Several members have attended Town Halls or had individual conversations. One suggestion is for Parkrose to hold a Town Hall for Community Members.	Wait for June Report	MB - Members have continued to be involved and several have been involved in campaigns to fully fund K-12 education.  SK - In March I, along with board member Grassel and Superintendent Gray, spent the day in Salem meeting with state legislators, attended a constituent coffee with my state representative and I have emailed and called state and federal legislators to express my continued support for adequate and stable public school funding at the state and federal level.  DC - Have had conversations with both Oregon House and Senate members about the need for 8.4 Million for Schools. Delegation members I spoke with understood Parkrose's needs for increased funding and were empathic.  EG - I have been in contact (May and June) with Barbara Smith-Warner concerning K-12 school funding. I thank her for her efforts to get to \$8.4B school

	January 23, 2017	April 24, 2017	June 26, 2017
			budget. She finally voted to support a \$8.2B budget understanding that a increase is need to make some districts whole, or to restore cuts from the pasts.  EF - We had a Legislative Town Hall in May. Board had internal discussions given limited attendance.  Meeting w/Legislators: I attended the Multnomah County Democratic fundraiser. Had conversations with District Leaders (HD47), Legislators (Diego and Dembrow) and regional board members (Ana del Rocio, DD). I am to attend a leadership meeting on June 24th with East County Leaders.
Board Self Evaluation (Due end of May, present to public June 2017) This will include an Action Plan in response to the Board's Evaluation Results to be discussed at the annual August Board Retreat.	(report delayed due to snowstorm) February 27th Report - A decision was reached to do an OSBA evaluation in March and to utilize the evaluation developed by the Chair in May. At which point we will compare, contrast and report to the public.	Wait for June Report	MB - The Board did two self-evaluations. Option 1 was the NSBA/OSBA form and Chair Beatkey created Option 2. All members took part in both. While most were positive concerning their own actions and that of the total Board, I have questions of the validness of these evaluations. I feel there is a need for a better manner to evaluate, maybe a third party.

January 23, 2017	April 24, 2017	June 26, 2017
		SK - I completed both self evaluation tools and participated in the work session discussion. I look forward to future discussion at the August retreat.
		DC - Annual evaluation is essential to identify both strengths and weaknesses. We are a team and positive constructive feedback works much better than tearing into one another pointing out perceived
		shortcomings. I suggest that we focus on honing in on our strengths while becoming aware of areas we can improve on.  Would like to see short questionnaire/evaluation used one
		year and than alternate with the OSBA long questionnaire/evaluation the following year. Just one per year.  EG - I sent my OSBA eval, March

	January 23, 2017	April 24, 2017	June 26, 2017
Appreciative Inquiry A one year project by the Board to interview the Parkrose Community about the positive attributes of the district. The Board will have Draft Strategic Plan Goals presented to the Community at the June 2017 Board Meeting in prep for Action Plan development at the August Retreat.	(report delayed due to snowstorm) February 27th Report - A committee of the Board, community members and staff was created. We meet on a regular basis to reach our goal of successfully conducting the Appreciative Inquiry. We have had to monitor and adjust our approach and it appears our objective will be met by the end of April.	Wait for June Report	A draft Strategic Community Communication Plan will be discussed at the June 26, 2017 meeting for final review and planning August 19, 2017. The three draft goals are a direct results of the A.I. Study we did with the U of Portland and NW Education Association.